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CH2M HILL  
2485 Natomas Park 
Drive  
Suite 600 
Sacramento, CA  
95833-2937 
Tel: 916.920.0300 
Fax: 916.920.8463 

 
 
August 19, 2014 
 
Mr. Robert Oglesby, Executive Director 
California Energy Commission 
1516 Ninth Street 
Sacramento, CA 95814 
 
Subject: Repeated Application for Confidential Filing 

Colusa Generating Station (06-AFC-09C) – Project Modification, Back-up Water 
Supply Pipeline, Revised Cultural Resources Record Search and Survey Report, 
Responses to CEC August 14, 2014 Comments 

 
Dear Mr. Oglesby:  

Pursuant to Title 20, section 2505(a)(4), of the California Code of Regulations, Pacific Gas and 
Electric Company (PG&E) hereby submits this Repeated Application for Confidential 
Designation for the attached documents - Revised Phase I Cultural Resources Survey Report for 
the Colusa Generating Station, Record Search Bibliography, and Department of Parks and 
Recreation Forms 523 - which are submitted in response to a request issued by California Energy 
Commission Staff in the above referenced proceeding.  

By letter dated August 14, 2014, the Executive Director approved the initial request for 
confidential designation of certain documents relating to cultural resources within the Colusa 
Generating Station area, including results of a field survey, literature search, and archival 
research submitted by PG&E on July 21, 2014. The Revised Phase I Cultural Resources Survey 
Report for the Colusa Generating Station, Record Search Bibliography, and Department of Parks 
and Recreation Forms 523 contains confidential literature and archival research that is 
substantially similar to the previously submitted information and all facts and circumstances 
relevant to the confidentiality of the information remain unchanged. 

Should you have any questions, please contact Charles Price at 530-934-9007, Susan Strachan at 
530-757-7038, or me at 916-286-0207.   

I certify under penalty of perjury that the information contained in the Repeated Application for 
Confidential Designation is true, correct, and complete to the best of my knowledge and belief. I am 
authorized to make this repeated application and certification on behalf of the Applicant.  
 

Sincerely,  
 
CH2M HILL 

 

Jerry Salamy 
Principal Project Manager 
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